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The proposed bill SB 20 is a crucial and necessary step towards updating current law 

and addressing common sense cost of living increases for Oregonians. Not only does 

it dramatically increase the likelihood of putting more Oregonians to work but it allows 

them to live a normal and healthy life without living solely on government assistance. 

Please pass this bill and stand up for all Oregonians.  

Sincerely  

Sam Williams  


